
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

20th November 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
I am writing to remind parents/carers that the school has an Inset Day on Friday 22nd 
November 2019. There will be no school on this day for Years 7-11. Year 12 students will 
be expected to attend lessons at Wimbledon College, as normal. Year 13 students who 
have mock exams on Friday must come into school to sit these.    
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 

Julia Waters 

Headteacher 

 
 


